
CYFA March Board Meeting – 4/15/18 

Attendance:  Mike Mock, Jeremy Nelson, Jared Taggart, Chad Whiting, Chris Clauson, Reed Hilter, Greg 

Ehrich, Brad Sanders, Eric Simmons, Laurie Wold 

Notes: 

• We approved, via email vote, an order for 18 tackle wheels; 9 – 28” Wheels and 9 – 36” Wheels 

• We like the jerseys – discussed potentially offering multi-year use with reduced registration 

costs 

• Tackle – MV and Irondale left the league. 

• Starting with 6th grade, middle school, practices as one group – split for games; Greg had a hand-

out with practice plan 

• Treasurer - $8,116 in account; insurance coming due in May, was about $6,800 last year; Jared 

would like to step down from Treasurer  at the end of the year; Jeremy will be in a shadow 

capacity to learn the position.  

• Boosters need gambling to pay off loan first before profits will start getting distributed 

• Getting boards around the field to have Sponsor representation; concerns about the 

appearance; boosters working to resolve 

• DQ is interested in doing a sponsorship; Player of the game tokens, 10% proceeds night 

• Going to try to reserve the varsity fields the Saturday after Homecoming and make it an all-day 

event 

• Registration weigh-in events – need to start tagging volunteers  

• Brochures – the ad was run 

• Greg – Coaching hand out 

• Registration will open May 1. 

 

 

The next board meeting will be May 20th at 7PM at Green Mill. 

 


